December 14, 2010

Marcelo Caffera
Facultad de Ciencias Empresariales y Economía
Universidad de Montevideo
Prudencio de Pena 2440
CP 11600 – Montevideo
Uruguay

Dear Professor Caffera,

I am pleased to extend an invitation to you to visit the Department of Resource Economics at the University of Massachusetts-Amherst for the period July 1, 2011 to August 31, 2011. My colleagues and I are very interested in your proposal to design economic experiments to examine issues of enforcement in environmental policy. As you know, we too have an active research program in this area so we anticipate a mutually beneficial exchange of ideas. We will make the following available to you during your visit: office space, a computer with internet connection, and library privileges.

My colleagues and I look forward to your visit.

Sincerely,

John K. Stranlund, Professor

Department of Resource Economics

214 Stockbridge Hall

95h5k1-L

University of Massachusetts

80 Campus Center Way

Amherst MA 01003-9246

TEL: 413-545-6324

FAX: 413-545-5853

EMAIL: stranlund@resecon.umass.edu